
 

1 | P a g e  
 

10 Sin Ming Drive Singapore 575701 
www.lta.gov.sg 
 
30 June 2022 Our ref LTA/VAC/V30.000.000/18 

Your ref  
DID 6553 5643 Fax 6553 5329 

 
The President 
Motor Traders Association of Singapore 
(Fax: 6472 4930) 
 
The President 
Automobile Importer & Exporter Association, Singapore 
(Fax: 6746 1555) 
 
The President 
Singapore Vehicle Traders Association 
(Fax: 6258 5811) 
 
All Motor Vehicle Dealers / Importers 
 
All Electronic Service Agents 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
EXTENSION OF ENHANCED VEHICULAR EMISSIONS SCHEME (VES) 
 
1.  As jointly announced by the National Environment Agency (NEA) and the Land 
Transport Authority (LTA) on 30 June 2022, the enhanced VES for cars and taxis, which is 
effective until 31 December 2022, will be extended for three years to 31 December 2025. 
Tightened pollutant thresholds will be introduced from 1 January 2024. 
 
2. There will be no change to the current pollutant thresholds and VES rebate till 31 
December 2023, and no change to the VES surcharge till 31 December 2025. The applicable 
VES rebates from 1 January 2024 will be announced in 2023. Please refer to the attached news 
release for more information. 
 
3.  The existing Vehicle Approval Code for cars and taxis will still be valid till 31 
December 2023. However, the existing VES label expires on 31 December 2022. The new 
VES label will be available for download by end of December 2022. Please be reminded that 
the updated VES labels (on the front windscreen) shall be displayed from 1 January 2023 
onwards. 
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4. The Emission Factor used to account for the CO2 emissions produced for every unit 
of electricity generated from the burning of fossil fuels at the power stations in Singapore will 
remain at 0.4g CO2/Wh of electricity until 31 December 2023. 
 
5.  Please inform your members of the above. Should you have any enquiry or require 
any assistance on the matter, you may contact Mr Han Hang Kwang on DID: 6553 5263 or Mr 
Garlice Kwek on DID: 6553 5164.   
 
6. Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tan Zhi Chiang 
Deputy Director, Vehicle Approval & Control 
Vehicle Services Group 
 


